

Save Labor Studies at UMass Boston

Posted on December 26, 2012 by Rosemary Feurer

Please take a few minutes to let the UMass Boston know that you want to bring back the Labor Studies Undergraduate Degree Program. E-mail Chancellor Keith Motley at and Provost Winston Langley.

Better still, send them a letter, on your institution's stationery, to:

University of Massachusetts Boston 100 Morrissey Blvd Boston MA 02125

Letters often get more attention.

In either case, please send copies to Anneta Argyres (Program Manager) and Susan Moir (Director) so we can keep track.

CPCS Labor Resource Center University of Massachusetts Boston 100 Morrissey Blvd Boston MA 02125

Tell them that you are unhappy with the university's decision and that they need to prioritize the education of working families. There is also a petition that can be signed. We would appreciate your circulating it among other sympathetic people. The petition and further information are available on the UALE website.

Thank you! In Solidarity, Anneta Argyres and Tess Ewing



Author



Rosemary Feurer

Rosemary Feurer is Professor of History at Northern Illinois University. She is the author of Radical Unionism in the Midwest, 1900-1950, among other books and essays. She is working on The Illinois Mine Wars, 1860-1940 and a new biography of Mary Harris "Mother" Jones.